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RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH ARE…. 

Irene 30th 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

WE HAVE PLAYED PLENTY OF GAMES THIS MONTH FOR EXAMPLE 

BINGO, CARDS, BOARD GAMES, AND QUIZZES. 

DURING THE FIRST HALF OF THE MONTH RESIDENTS CELBRATED 

NATIONAL PIZZA DAY WHERE RESIDENTS LEARNED FACTS AND INFO 

ABOUT WHERE AND WHEN PIZZA ORIGNIATED FROM, WE DID 

QUIZZES AND AFTERWARDS WAS OFFERED A VARIETY OF DELIOUS 

PIZZAS TO TASTE. 

WE HAVE BEEN BUSY WITH ARTS AND CRAFTS THIS MONTH WHERE 

RESIDENTS CREATED THERE OWN 3D CANVAS USING ARTIFICAL 

FLOWERS TO DECORATE OUR ACTIVITY ROOM. 

KEVIN WALSH CAME TO VISIT US IN THE GARDEN TO SING FOR OUR 

LOVELY LADIES AND GENTLEMEN. DUE TO GUIDELINES MR WALSH 

PERFORMED IN THE GARDEN AND RESIDENTS LISTENED INSIDE THE 

CONSERVENTRY, WHERE THEY SANG AND DANCED ALONG. 

THE ACTIVITY LADIES ARE KEEPING ON TOP OF NAIL PAINTING FILING 

AND CLIPPING. 

WE HAVE A NEW SMART TV WITH LOTS OF NEW APPS LIKE NETFLIX 

YOU TUBE AND ON DEMAND TV. WE ARE THINKING ABOUT A 

NETFLIX SUBSCRIPTION SO RESIDENTS CAN ACCESS LOADS OF FILMS 

AND DCOUMENTARIES. 

WE HAVE BEEN HAVING LOTS OF SING A LONGS, LAUGHS AND 

CONVERSATIONS. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MANDY 
CONGRATULATIONS . 

QUOTES FROM STAFF AND RESIDENT:  

SHES A HARD WORKERS. ALWAYS SMILING. 

GREAT TO TALK TO AND A GOOD LISTENER. 

CLEANS MY ROOM VERY WELL. NICE PERSON. 

 

 



 

VISITING GUIDELINES: 

ALL VISITS MUST BE BOOKED IN THROUGH MANAGEMENT OR 

ACTIVITY CO ORDINATORS. MONDAYS, WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS 

ONLY. IF YOU DO NOT HAVE AN APPOINTMENT YOU WILL NOT BE 

ALLOWED TO VISIT OR SKYPE 

 

WINDOW VISITS- THE SELECTED FAMILY MEMBER WILL BE ALLOWED 

TO COME TO THE OUTSIDE OF THE CONSERVATORY WINDOW. 

TEMPERTURES WILL BE TAKEN. QUESTIONSAIRE FILLED OUT AND 

MASKS WORN. YOU MUST NOT TOUCH THE WINDOW. PHONES CAN 

BE USED TO CALL RESIDENTS TO MAKE IT EASIER TO COMMUNICATE. 

WE WOULD PREFER IF RESIDENTS USED THEIR OWN MOBILES 

DURING THIS TIME DUE TO CROSS CONTAMINATION, HOWEVER WE 

CAN PROVIDE THE HOME PHONE IF NECESSARY. WE WILL PROVIDE 

YOU A CHAIR.15MINTUE SLOTS PRE BOOKED. 

 

FRONT DOOR VISITS- OUR FRONT DOORS HAVE GLASS WINDOWS 

EITHER SIDE SO WE HAVE DECIDED TO USE THESE AS A CHANCE FOR 

OTHER FAMILY OR FRIENDS TO SEE RESIDENTS. THIS DOES MEAN 

THAT THE STAFF DO NOT HAVE TO INTERACT WITH YOU AND YOU 

WILL NOT BE PROVIDED WITH A CHAIR. THE RESIDENTS WILL BE SAT 

INSIDE THE BUILDING AND BE ABLE TO SEE YOU. IN ORDER FOR 

THEM TO HEAR YOU AND COMMUNIUCATE BETTER USING A PHONE 

WOULD BE BEST. FOLLOWING THE PREVIOUS STATEMENT THEIR 

OWN MOBILE IS BEST BUT THE HOME PHONE CAN BE USED. 15 

MINTUE SLOT. PRE BOOKED. 



 

SKYPE CALLS-  WE HAVE NOW INTRODUCED 15 MINTUE TIMESLOTS 

ON SKYPE CALLS. THIS IS BECAUSE WE ARE RECEIVING A HIGH 

NUMBER OF CALLS AND WE ARE TRYING TO MAKE IT FAIR FOR ALL 

TO USE. THIS HAS TO BE BOOKED. PLEASE BE CONSIDERATE IN 

BOOKING THESE AS WE HAVE A LOT OF FAMILY AND FRIENDS WHO 

WILL USE THIS. WE DO SUGGEST THAT RESIDENTS CAN HAVE THEIR 

OWN TABLET/PORTAL/MOBILES IN THEIR ROOM. THIS MEANS THAT 

YOU COULD CALL THEM ANYTIME. WE WILL NOW HAVE TO BE WITH 

RESIDENTS HOLDING THE TABLET DURING SKYPE CALLS. 

 

HOME PHONE- YOU ARE WELCOME TO RING ANYTIME BUT PLEASE 

BARE IN MIND THE PHONE IS IN CONSTANT USE.  

 

ALL VISITS AND SKYPE CALL ARE ONLY TAKING PLACE ON MONDAYS, 

WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS. THIS IS DUE TO THE WELL BEING OF ALL 

RESIDENTS AND FOR THE ACITIVITY CO ORDINATORS TO BE ABLE TO 

KEEP THEM STIMULATED AND BE ABLE TO DO ACTIVITIES WITH 

THEM ON THE OTHER DAYS. 

 

ALL SLOTS ARE 15 MINTUES. 

STARTING NEXT WEEK 5TH OCOTBER 2020 


